
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, 23 July 2015 3:15 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future 
 

We wish to state that we would like the Walcha Council to stay as a Rural Council.  Our 
Council is proactive and can stand alone with the administration, maintenance and 
management of the Walcha Council area. 
Please leave our Council as a Rural Council, on its own. 
Thank you 
 
Bev Betts 
Office Manager 
 

 
 
Uralla Road, Walcha NSW 2354 
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